
 

Sailability Scotland SCIO Tack-Tick September 2018 

 Are you going to the T6 at Lochaber YC, on the 15/16 September? It would 
be nice to hear from you if you are going so that we have an idea of numbers. This 
will help us budget for the event as well. info@sailabilityscotland.org.uk 

 The forth regatta (T5) was hosted by the Clyde Cruising Club and supported 
by Mr Boyd Tunnock MBE which was another success. Despite fewer sailors 
attending the event went smoothly and was a pleasure to sail. Many thanks go to Mr 
Tunnock MBE and the club for their help and support. You can read the Yachts & 
Yachting report.  

 A few photos from the boat at the back (Diks)  

 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@sailabilityscotland.org.uk?subject=I'm%20coming%20the%20T5%20at%20Fort%25William
https://www.yachtsandyachting.com/news/209556/Challengers-at-Bardowie-Loch?source=email
https://www.yachtsandyachting.com/news/209556/Challengers-at-Bardowie-Loch?source=email


 

 If you need a boat to race in any travellers or weekend events through the 
year, there is a possibility to 'hire' one for the weekend at a cost of £10 plus 
transportation to the regatta and back. 

Request a boat 

 
 We currently have four Challengers available for members to use and they 

are constantly being upgraded by Duncan, Alex and Ronnie. If you have an issue 
with a Challenger, these are the chaps to speak to and they usually attend the 
regattas. 

 Have you thought about racing further afield? Would you like to race in 
England or Wales next year? Register your interest. 

 If you would like to contact Sailability Scotland SCIO you can send an email to 
info@sailabilityscotland.org.uk 

   * * * Challenger for sale * * *  

Moira Campbell is selling a Challenger and you can find details of the boat in Boats 
and Outboards.  

 Finally, food for thought. Your committee has been working very hard for 
you over the last two years. We are only a small team and I would like to thank 
Derrick, Duncan and Stephen for their help and dedication over this time. The charity 
has changed and is looking to further develop disabled sailing in Scotland.  

We have set up a sailing centre, which ironically, has no water. And that is 
unfortunate but it has been established, we are waiting for the rains now, hopefully, it 
shouldn’t be long. Once the water has returned we will have training, racing and a 
home regatta series being held there. 

This is the possibly the last Tack Tick for this year, so any other news will be sent to 
you by email. And we hope to have some exciting news for you very soon.  

We are in need of at least one other trustee who is internet savvy and has time to 
spare. Please consider helping the charity and being part of the team driving it 
forwards to new and exciting waters. 

Best wishes – Dik Toulson - Chairman 

 

mailto:info@sailabilityscotland.org.uk?subject=T6%202018%20-%20Request%20a%20Boat
mailto:info@sailabilityscotland.org.uk?subject=Race%20Away
http://www.sailabilityscotland.org.uk/contact_us.html
mailto:info@sailabilityscotland.org.uk?subject=Contact
https://www.boatsandoutboards.co.uk/Trimaran/white-formula-challenger/228518#.W266FjNKayQ.facebook
https://www.boatsandoutboards.co.uk/Trimaran/white-formula-challenger/228518#.W266FjNKayQ.facebook

